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Comments: We vehemently disapprove of the reopening of the Stibnite Mine. What it would do to traffic on

Highway 55 is terrible. It's already a very dangerous road and to add 49 semi-trucks would increase danger to

other drivers immensely. And why would they need to come down Boysturn? Where would they be going from

there?

 

High 55 already has a huge road project his side of Smith's Ferry causing delays.  All these added vehicles would

be a nightmare. We also don't need anymore road projects in McCall right now.

 

We hope this project at Stibnite is stopped.


